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15 June 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Tameside have advised schools to continue to prepare for the wider opening of school next 
Monday 22 June. This means that we will continue to provide places for children of key workers 
and vulnerable children whilst welcoming back to school some children from Reception and 
Year 1. 
If you previously responded positively to the survey, then we expect your child to return to 
school on the 22 June. All of the information, routines and guidelines I have already shared 
remain in place.  
 
Pick up and drop off times will be staggered as follows: 
Class Drop off Pick up 
Reception 
 

8:45am – 9:00am 2:45pm – 3:00pm 

Year 1 
 

9:00am – 9:15am 3:00pm – 3:15pm 

Key Worker Children 
 

8:45am – 9:15am 2:45pm – 3:15pm 

 
These measures have been put in place to keep everyone safe. Please adhere to the times given. 
 
In light of the delayed return, If you no longer require a place for your child, please inform 
school on the admin email address. We will not be able to accept children into school without 
prior notice. 
 
Subject to further assessment and when we are clear about numbers for Reception, Year 1 and 
Key Worker children, we will make decisions on, if and when we can offer places to Year 6. 
Thank you to those Year 6 parents who have already completed the return to school survey. As I 
stated in my previous communication, this will be week commencing 6 July at the very earliest. 
Again, specific information will be shared with Year 6 parents/carers nearer the time. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
Yours sincerely 
 
Kirsty Rimmer 
Headteacher 
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